
                                                                  

     

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

************************************************************************ 

 

TO:           Fayez Kazi, Chair 

Planning Commission Members 

  

FROM:     Maureen Meredith, Senior Planner 

                  Planning and Zoning Department (PAZ) 

  

DATE:      January 21, 2020 

  

RE:      NPA-2017-0021.01 – 4530 E. Ben White Blvd. 

Postponement Request by Applicant 

  Council District 3 

 

************************************************************************ 

 

The Applicant requests a postponement of the above-referenced plan amendment case 

from the January 28, 2020 hearing to the March 24, 2020 Planning Commission hearing 

date.  

 

Please see the postponement memo submitted by Kelly Wright from Coats Rose. 

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me at Maureen.meredith@austintexas.gov or at (512) 

974-2695 if you have any questions. 

 

 

 

Maureen Meredith 
 

 

 

Attachments:  Letter from Kelly Wright, Coats Rose 

Map of Property 
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